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John Wesley’s use of an “order” of salvation is rooted in the
existence and recognition of original sin and God’s response
to it. According to Wesley, salvation from original sin begins
with justification, continues in sanctification and ends with
glorification. From the despair.
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Dr. Charles Gutenson here outlines John Wesley's order of
salvation—that work of God which begins with prevenient grace
and ends with.
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The Order of Salvation - Seedbed
The order of salvation is a theological term outlining God
working in the visible in John Wesley's views on justification
and the atonement.

Experience in Wesley's theology: Increasing attention now paid
to the theoretical . order of salvation in Wesley's first
Evangelical period. . John Wesley, it is claimed, "has had a
wider constructive influence in the sphere of practical
religion.

A major study of John Wesley's political ethics and an attempt
to reformulate a thinking by drawing the political
implications of Wesley's "order of salvation". of the people
from politics can be challenged from within his own theology
by.

John Wesley's primary focus was upon the doctrine of salvation
and the relationship between grace, faith, and holiness of
heart and life. Wesley identified three.
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John Wesley's Western and Eastern theological hybridity The
first part of the argument of this paper is that John Wesley's
theology cannot be properly understood unless one takes
account of the hybridity of theological sources that he drew
upon in constructing his textured soteriology. To ground the
assurance only on the fruit is to go back to justification by
works. See below, p.
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Rather, what is required is a hybridist hermeneutic approach
that accounts for both Eastern and Western theological
informants that operate at simultaneously, and in different
ways, in Wesley's theology. Both John and Charles Wesley have
a clear and dominant understanding that the atonement of

Christ satisfies divine justice. While attending the latter,
he received the Bachelor of Arts and Master of Arts degrees in
andrespectively. Blevins,DeanG.The connected theme of holiness
and grace is a theology that arose out of nothing less than
love for the lost sheep and the commitment to authentic
conversion in the life of the believer. An overview of the
order of salvation in Wesleyan theology inclusive of the
stages of grace is prevenient grace, justifying grace,
justification, conversion, sanctifying grace, sanctification
and glorification.
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